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MEMORANDUM FOR: Thomas Ippolito, Chief, Operating Reactors Branch #3, DOR
FROM: G. Lainas, Chief, Plant Systems Branch, DOR
SUBJECT: SAFETY EVALUATION OF PROPOSED CHANGES TO TECHNICAL

SPECIFICATION RE: BATTERY SURVEILLANCE TESTING FJR
JAMES A. FITZPATRICK (TAC10390)

. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant

_ P. Polk
Reviewing BrancCh® lant Systems Branch
Review Status: Complete

The Power Authority of the State of New York, by its letter dated
Septeniber 1, 1978, submitted a request for the changes to the Technical
Spei ification for the surveillance requirements of discharge test on the
Station Batteries and LPCI system MOV's power supplies.

Based on our evaluation of the licensee's precposal, we find the changes
to Technical Specifications acceptable.

6. Lainas, Chief
Plant Systems Branch
Division of Operating Reactors

Contact:
S. Rhow
X-28077

Enclosure:
As stated
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See next page
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